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23rd November 2022 

 

Re: LPPA and Parent Forum  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am writing to update you on our work for the Leading Parent Partnership Award (LPPA).  We 

have chosen to complete this award to ensure we are working as effectively as possible with 

parents and families in our school community, as we understand the importance of this in 

achieving the best for our students. 

 

In a recent external assessment of our progress, the LPPA assessor was pleased with our work to: 

 

• Prioritise parent collaboration as set out in the Academy Improvement Plan 

• Adopt methods to improve communication from letters home to the use of social media 

• Embed the use of ClassCharts and Class Dojos, keeping you aware of student successes 

and sanctions 

• Return to face-to-face parents’ evenings for quality feedback and communication 

• Welcome parents into school for activities and events eg. primary celebration 

assemblies 

• Implement a supportive induction process 

• Support families in preparing students for post-16 options 

 

I hope that this gives you some idea of our recent work, although there is much more planned 

over the coming year. 

 

We must apologise for re-scheduling our upcoming Parent Forum, due to unforeseen 

circumstances.  However, we will shortly be sending out invitations to a ‘Coffee and Cake’ 

morning with the Head of Academy as well as re-scheduling the parent forum.  We are looking 

forward to meeting with parents and value your views as we continue to work to work on 

school improvement. 

 

As always, we must thank you for your continued support.   

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
 

Miss H. Poole 

Assistant Principal 
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